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July 20, 2020  
 
The East Rutherford School District is proud to 
announce a new look to our district website.  
The new website launch date is set for July 27, 
2020.  Throughout the summer the website will 
be undergoing updates and changes.  The 
completed website will be fully operational for 
the beginning of our school year on September 
1, 2020.   


